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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

94% 96% 92% 90% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

92% 95% 92% 96% 94% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 
We will be taking a few children to the cenotaph in Creswell for the service at 11am Monday 

and we will also hold a special assembly, just for the children, in the hall. We hope the 

lessons this week have helped the children gain an understanding of why we wear poppies. 

Classes have made wreaths that we will place at the cenotaph. 

 
Poppy Appeal 
We still have poppies and special items on sale. These can be purchased at 

the office. 

 

 

Dates 

 Friday 15th November - Children In Need  
 

Aldi stickers 
If you have any stickers in bags, purses and wallets, can you please send them in on Monday. We 

have almost completed our second poster and need to send them off next week to get our Sports 

kit. If we have extra stickers left over we will pass them to the Junior school so they won’t be 

wasted. Thank you for your fabulous support. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening is in the week commencing 11th November, please note which day your appointment 

is as classes vary as to which day they are offering.  

We will have some activities out to help occupy your children on the day but please ensure your 

children are supervised at all times. Please remember these meetings are to talk about academic 

progress, if you have additional information to share or concerns please make a separate 

appointment to speak to the class teacher. 

Mrs Ward, goodbye and good luck for the future 
Mrs Ward will be leaving us, at the end of next week, to start a new job. We wish her all 

the best. Thank you Mrs. Ward for everything you have done for school. 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 
This year the school council have decided that we will be having a non-uniform day for Children in 

Need. Children can wear their favourite dressing up costumes or wear yellow or spots for the day. 

There will be a collection for Children in Need in each classroom and Nursery. We will also be taking 

part in various fun activities throughout the day. 

 


